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Meyer House Care Home residents receive delightful letters and
pictures

Our residents at Meyer House Care Home were so thrilled recently to receive a wonderful selection of thoughtful letters

and colourful pictures from the children of Old Bexley Primary School in Bexley.

The delivery came with a letter;

"We hope these letters and drawings find you safe and well. We are from Old Bexley Primary School in Bexley.

Children in years 2 and 5 have all produced, for you, a letter or picture. The children’s ages range from 6 to 10 and they all

have different abilities in writing and drawing skills.

We have also included a poster to tell you all about life at our school. We hope this brightens up your day and we will send you

some Christmas related things soon!

Stay warm and well.

Love from Miss Sanderson and the children at Old Bexley"

Thank you so much to all the children who took the time to make these for us. Such a thoughtful thing to do in the run up to

Christmas – we'll enjoy displaying their fantastic pictures in our Home.

 

 


